
 

WINTER 
HOLIDAY 
ASSEMBLY 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 19, 2024 

1:30PM 

COLLEGIATE GYMNASIUM 

All families are welcome to attend! If 

parents/guardians choose to take 

their children home after the 

presentations, please come to the 

office to sign them out as per Safe 

Schools and Attendance protocol.  

Love, COLLEGIATE STAFF! 


